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TOWN OF BOGUE 
Planning Board Meeting 

November 5, 2020 
 
 
The Town of Bogue Planning Board met November 5, 2020 at the Bogue Town Hall, 121 Chimney Branch 
Road in Bogue. Chair Scott Leahy called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. Roll Call was taken by the Clerk 
with the following members present Scott Leahy , Bobby O’Chat, John Goguen and alternate Rick 
Dougherty.  Shirley Page and Michael Panzarella were absent. A quorum was present. Also present were 
town clerk Shawne Southard and town attorney Donna Boggs. 
 
Agenda 
 Bobby O’Chat made a motion to accept the agenda. John Goguen seconded the motion. Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Minutes 
 Rick Dougherty made a motion to accept the August 6, 2020 minutes as written. John Goguen 
seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 

 
Citizen Comments 
 None 
  
New Business   
 John Goguen made a motion that Scott Leahy be chair for another year. Bobby O’Chat seconded 
the motion. Motion passed unanimously. Bobby O’Chat made a motion for John Goguen be co-chair. 
Rick Dougherty seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Old Business  
 None 
  
Planner Report 
 The following permits were approved; container roll off business for 5397 Highway 24, an 
addition at Mallard Oil Company 5459 Highway 24, accessory building at 128 McNeill Dr., single family 
home at 227 Barrington Ridge and cement pad at Bogue Distillery 108 Bogue Commercial Dr. 
 
Miscellaneous Reports/Announcements  

 Donna Boggs asked if there was anything new on the land for a future park at Bogue Loop Rd. 

and Highway 24 that the base is planning on donating. Bobby O’Chat stated that the appraisal is done 

and an offer will be made shortly. 

 

Adjournment 

 Motion to adjourn was made by Rick Dougherty. Bobby O’Chat seconded the motion. Motion 
passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 6:39 pm. 

 
 

__________________________________ SCOTT LEAHY, Chairperson 
 
 

_____________________________SHAWNE SOUTHARD, Town Clerk 


